
 

NWED Weekly News 
Your weekly newsletter from the North West England District. 

6th November 2024 

In This Issue 

This week's newsletter includes: 

• District News: Presidential Visit 

• Good news stories 

• Events and Training 

• Job Opportunities 

Presidential Visit 

You are invited to a special evening, exploring this year's theme of 'Praise and Protest' with Revd 

Helen Cameron and Mrs Carolyn Godfrey, President and Vice-President of the Methodist Conference. 

This forms part of their visit to our District next week. 

 

The event is taking place at Leyland Methodist Church on Thursday 14th November 2024, 7.30pm - 

9pm, with drinks served from 7pm. 

 



Please book a place by calling 01772 372160 (ext 118) or by emailing 

jonesc@nwedmethodists.org.uk by next Wednesday 13th November. 

 

mailto:jonesc@nwedmethodists.org.uk


Good News Stories 

 

We have had 2 wonderful good news stories shared with us this week, based around community 

outreach on Halloween, which you can read about on our website. 

Events and Training 

Learning Network Brochure 

The Learning Network has a new course brochure, available here, where you can find out more 

about the events and training that they run throughout the year. 

 

Eco-Community Network 

On 12 November at 7-9pm, in collaboration with Action for Hope and the Learning Network, a new 

Eco-Community Network will be launched. Find out more about how you can get involved here. 

 

Rural Mission & Ministry Course: 2025 bookings now open with a 50% bursary for all lay/ordained 

Methodists 

Further information can be found here. 

 

Greater Manchester Mission Area 

https://nwedmethodists.org.uk/news/
https://media.methodist.org.uk/media/documents/Learning_Network_Brochure_October_2024.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/methodist-church-eco-community-network-registration-1004559503517?fbclid=IwY2xjawGVsCtleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHa6EmpibEUN9VrcNZsitRErGj-SVzl5mh5gE3RiJTK2MpYR8D9Vy3m41ug_aem_740TACXFsj5I1OP_ljXb4g
https://www.tinyurl.com/RMMC25


1) Save the date! The Methodist Women in Britain Spring Gathering is taking place on Saturday, 22nd 

March 2025, at Monton Methodist Church. The speaker is Rev Leonora Wassell (The 'Rainbow Rev'), 

who is the Co-Chair of MWiB.  

2) The National Methodist Choir, the British Methodist Choral Society, are performing at Marple 

Methodist Church on the 16th November at 7pm. Find out more here. 

 

Other Events and News 

1) Cardinal Fitzgerald is coming to St Werburgh’s in Chester (CH1 1QJ) to talk about Muslim-Christian 

Relations Today, and to answer our questions. All very welcome. 7.30 pm start, 8.15 pm Questions 

and Answers, 9.00 pm finish.  

2) The North West Regional Strategic Migration Partnership (RSMP) are running a project in the 

North West region along with local authorities to recruit more foster carers and supported lodgings 

providers to look after unaccompained asylum seeking children. Please get in touch via their website 

if you are interested in finding out more. 

Job Opportunities 

Is God asking something new from you? Could one of these roles be it? Please click on the 

hyperlinked roles below to find out further information. 

• Digital Enabler, North West England District (35 hours per week). 

• Circuit Safeguarding Officer, North Liverpool and South Sefton Circuit (5 hours per week). 

Contact Us 

The deadline for sending your stories and events in to us is 12pm every Tuesday. Please send all 

content to admin@nwedmethodists.org.uk. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KH1ITsH_zht6RDU2tM9YmyQvVKX9p5Pn/view?usp=sharing
https://northwestrsmp.org.uk/contact-us/
https://nwedmethodists.org.uk/vacancy/district-digital-enabler/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tyHvaK3jug4biixJVoLlHPkj2WxYo3Xz/view?usp=sharing
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